Frances West

From: Clement METIVIER

Sent: 26 September 2020 21:22

To: DevelopmentControl

Subject: Goldsworth Road development - PLAN/2020/0568 - Objection

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing this message to object to the « Greening Goldsworth Road » development project (reference
PLAN/2020/0568).

If built, this development would be way too big for Woking. It would significantly alter the landscape of the
city. This kind of project is completely incompatible with a sustainable, green, local approach that should
guide any urban development being planned.

As it stands, it does not offer enough affordable housings, nor enough housings for families.
Thank you for taking this objection into consideration,

Clement Metivier
1101 Harrington Place
Heathside Crescent
GU22 7ZW

Woking



